

THE GOING-TO-THE-SUN ROAD PROJECT

TRAVEL INFORMATION

For the week of July 23-29, 2007

While alpine road work is occurring throughout the summer (mid-June to mid-September) 'shared use' of the entire 50-mile Going-to-the-Sun Road will be available, weather permitting. Construction crews are currently installing guardwall approximately one mile above the Loop. Expected delays are identified in the box below.

Daytime travelers may experience up to 30-minute delays between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m. on Monday, July 23 through Friday, July 27. Traffic is reduced to one lane in the construction zone. No weekend delays are anticipated. Please watch out for construction traffic.



PLEASE NOTE: July 1st through Labor Day, the new Glacier National Park shuttle system is available as an option for free transportation to locations along the road. Depending on the route, the buses depart every 15 to 30 minutes. The last buses leave Logan Pass at 9:30 pm. The shuttle system is not intended to accommodate large tour groups, which may need to separate into several buses and could lead to excessive delays for these groups. Stop by the Apgar Transit Center or St. Mary Visitor Center for additional information and park trip-planning resources.

For More Information:

Information about the Going-to-the-Sun Road and related visitor service improvements are available at: **www.GTSRProject.com** or Glacier National Park Headquarters at **1-406-888-7800**.



Throughout Montana, **Dial 511**; **Select Option '5'** for Glacier National Park Tourist Information. Outside Montana and for other long-distance carriers, dial **1-800-226-7623**.



